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June 30th, 2024 

 

With the passage of Hurricane Beryl and Trinidad and Tobago being placed on a Storm Warning and 

Hurricane Warning respectively, operations at the Port have been temporarily suspended, while the 

LCL Warehouse will operate at reduced activity.  A further update with projected timing for 

recommencement will be provided by 0900 hours on July 1st, 2024. 

 

We urge all stakeholders to closely monitor official updates from the authorities and take all necessary 

precautions. 

 

We will endeavour to resume full operations within the shortest possible time, with minimum disruptions 

for our customers and stakeholders. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 
NOTICE 17-2024:   Resumption of Operations at the Port of Point Lisas and Less than 

Container Load (LCL) Warehouse 

 


